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Dear Praying Friends,

Family & Deputation 
  We have our tickets purchased for November 30th!  We are very excited to know that we will be there very soon!  
The next few months will be completely packed with meetings and travels.  Only 14 meetings left!  We are currently a 
little over 90%, and trusting that the Lord will bring in the remaining needed support during our final meetings.

  In August we finished packing and were able to ship out some boxes to Malawi.  I’m sure the kids wouldn’t be 
disappointed if they didn’t make it since they are filled with school books for the next few years, but our prayer is that 
everything makes it safely.

  Our travels have brought us to VA, AK, NC, TN, IN, and MI.  We have been blessed with good meetings and even 
had a few opportunities to visit some local sights.  The kids enjoyed seeing Rock City and some local state parks.

Malawi
  Brother Nelson and Brother Shadrach, the national pastors we will be working with, are continuing to prepare the 
mission’s house for our arrival.  Everything has been freshly painted, the roof has been re-sealed, and 3 sets of bunk 
beds have been made and are ready for the children.

Needs
  We want to say THANK YOU so much for all the gifts that have been sent in to help with out moving expenses!  
They have been a tremendous help in covering a big portion of expenses!  We have about $7,000 of moving 
expenses still left.

Your Servants in Christ,
Eric & Jessica Curtis & Family

September 2022

Support

Our family CD is now on 
YOUTUBE!Left: Lake Eerie

Right: Rock City
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